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We are in opposition to this bill because there is no grid in place to handle using 

electric based vehicles for so many jobs, deliveries and other functions that require 

currently a gas or diesel powered vehicle. It would reduce the ability for people to be 

served well with needed items if deliveries cannot happen effectively and efficiently. 

This risks health for some individuals and poses huge problems for most supplies of 

any kind to be distributed. This would lead to a ban beyond state used vehicles to 

public restrictions. 


